From: Kate Hardie I

Sent: 09 June 2023 15:32
To: Planning Planning
Subject: 2023/1762/P

| am a nieghbour and | do hope you will approve these applications.

They have been so carefully considered in order to keep in line with the conservation of the buildings and also not
block site lines. The area desperately needs families to be able to stay and not to have to move out. As Islington has
proved -allowing families to build on their properties means young parents can stay in the area. Our schools and
businesses really need this and the community- which are rich and diverse currently but will get less so if people
have to leave in order to find more space.
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